HARRIETSHAM HISTORY SOCIETY

NEWSLETTER

January 2017

Number 47

Next Event

Monday 16th January
Workshop Evening
at
The Village Hall 7.30pm

Diary Dates

Monday 21st February 2017 'Weird Wills, Funny Funerals and Eccentric Epitaphs'

Chairman's Message

A belated Happy New Year to everyone, I hope you enjoyed the Christmas Festivities are all fit and well and ready for our next meeting on Monday 16th January when we will be endeavouring to sort out and record some more of the items which have either been donated or leant to the Society for our village archive. The Society have received the money from the Parish Council and will shortly be purchasing the Software programme to build the archive which will then be accessible for everyone to search. This will still take some time to achieve but I shall keep you informed of our progress over the next few months.

I hope those of you who came to the Dog & Bear at the beginning of December enjoyed the Christmas meal, please let me know as we will need to book this early if we want to go there again on Monday 4th December this year.

I also hope you have found the time to look out items or photos which may be suitable for our archives and that you will bring them with you on Monday evening. The current snowy weather should disappear over the weekend and hopefully I shall see as many of you as possible.

Best Wishes to Everyone for a Happy and Healthy 2017.

Peter Brown

Peter Brown—email: pjbrownbearsted@aol.com

Telephone—01622 851075

Website - harrietshamhistorysociety.org

Email - info@harrietshamhistorysociety.org